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Dr Fleur Kilburn-Toppin has been a Consultant Radiologist in the Cambridge Breast Unit since 2015, 

having graduated from Cambridge University in 2006.  She has a strong commitment to medical 

education, and is on the Educational committee for the European Society for Breast imaging, and an 

examiner for the European Diploma in Breast Imaging. She is also on the e-learning editorial board 

for breast imaging for the European Congress of Radiology.  Her research interests are 

predominantly on imaging of the axilla, and she has written numerous book chapters on breast 

imaging and published on a variety of breast imaging topics. She is on the scientific committee for 

breast imaging for the European Congress of Radiology, and has advised on national guidelines for 

breast imaging.  

 


